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Dear Friends
Just a few lines to praise God’s name 
and share with you our joy, in the fact that 
our Lord and Saviour has granted me the 
honour to proclaim His name and work 
alongside a great team of people at the 
parish of St Matthews, Triangle and 
All Saints, Ipswich. There are a 
few details to iron out, such as CRB checks and the Diocese buying a house which will be the parish vicarage for All Saints and Triangle, as a contract can’t be signed without a house.
We would like to say a Big Thanks to you, for faithfully walking alongside us through your prayers, and believing together with us in this amazing calling from God for our lives.

All this is a very big challenge for Danny and the whole family, probably more so than we realise at this moment. Please continue to uphold us in your prayers.

Some practical things to pray for at this time:

1. That the Diocese finds and buys the right house for the post.
2. God’s provision, and a quick response from the British authorities with regard to Ary and Andrew’s visa. 
3. God´s provision regarding the family air tickets, so we will soon be together, and start serving God in our new community.

4. The way forward on the boys’ education, wisdom as to which school, and that they will find the support they will need.

5. God’s provision in every aspect and in all this entails.
6. For wisdom for Danny as he seeks the Lord, so Danny will be led by the Holy Spirit in giving the necessary leadership in the new post as he looks to work alongside Nick Atkins (Rector) and the existing leadership team and PCC.     

Home Phone: is 01728-746564
UK Mobile: 07428318650

Danny´s Skype address in the UK :  danny.m.g
Danny ´s email: dfmg15@gmail.com 
We encourage you to keep walking in faith, truly believing Him, because God is faithful and almighty and His love never ends.        Tons of Love     

Danny, Ary, Samuel, Michael and Andrew Morrison







